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It's trade fair time again... 

� and, for us, that means that we’re currently knee-deep in preparations for 

ZOW. 

We are already looking forward to greeting you at our stand E-058 from 6th to 

8th February. 

 

 

 

What's new to see? 

The focus lies on our new surfaces: The “facet shine” with numerous levels of 

shine, and a super-soft surface that has a level of shine of less than three points. 

Be impressed by these surfaces! 

 

 

 

The decors that we will 

be presenting at ZOW 

represent current trends. 

Naturalness is mixed with 

rusticity. Clear, elegant 

structures create a 

feeling of lightness. And, 

with bold designs, we 

take things a step further. 

 

See you at ZOW! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


